
 
 
 
September 12, 2017 
 
 
Dear Mr. Degui Lin,  
 
It is my pleasure and honor to invite you and your guests to visit the School of Veterinary Medicine of 
the University of Pennsylvania for the purpose of our continuing academic communications.   We are 
enthusiastic about welcoming you to Penn Vet from November 20th - 22nd, 2017 inclusive.  
 
I look forward to personally meeting you and greeting you upon your arrival.  We wish you a safe and 
pleasant flight to Philadelphia.  
 
 
Warm Regards, 

 
Oliver A Garden PhD FHEA FRCVS DACVIM DECVIM-CA 
Henry and Corinne R Bower Professor of Medicine 
Chair, Department of Clinical Sciences and Advanced Medicine 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


